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Academic Progress by 
Coursework Students Policy 

All students are advised that the Academic Progress by Coursework Students Policy has been revised.  
Several changes to the content have occurred and it is important that you familiarise yourself with the 
updated policy. The revised policy will become effective on 22 July 2024. 

 

Here are some of the important changes you need to know: 
i. Students who receive a Results Pending (RP) grade will have their Risk status reviewed again 

once this grade has been finalised. 
ii. The requirement for students who have been identified as being at Risk to complete a self-

reflection survey has been removed.  Students will now be contacted and offered an 
opportunity to discuss their academic progress with a University of Adelaide staff member, and 
will be made aware of support services available to them . 

 
 

 
 

Please refer to the full Academic Progress by Coursework Students Policy for further information.  
 

Further enquiries –  

Educational Policy and Compliance 
Email: epc@adelaide.edu.au,  
Web: https://www.adelaide.edu.au/learning/educational-policy-and-compliance 
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